
 
May 8, 2020 
  

2nd Annual Truck N Boat Lottery Status Update 

  
The Temagami Community Foundation would like to thank you for your sponsorship of this 

year’s lottery. 

We have received permission from the AGCO to postpone our 2nd Annual Truck ‘N’ Boat Lottery 

Draws until 2021 due to COVID 19 pandemic.  

We are working with our prize suppliers to secure pricing for 2021 prizes and will proceed with 

printing new tickets. 

The billboards for the sponsorship are ready to go to print once the communities can return to 

the new normal for businesses and we will have our sponsorship signs will be out in the 

community as soon as possible this summer to until September 2021. 

We are contacting you asking for your continued support in our sponsorship program.  We hope 

to start selling tickets by early fall and this will ensure our 2nd Annual Lottery will be even more 

successful. 

We are asking you to email us at info@temagamicoummunityfoundation.com your most recent 

logo for the Billboards; if no change from last year let us know. 

Sincerely,  

        

Bill Kitts                 Jack Tuomi 
Co-Chair               Co-Chair 
 

--  

Debbie Morrow 
Temagami Community Foundation 
P.O. Box 338 
Temagami, ON  P0H 2H0 
Phone: 705-569-3737 
Email - info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com 
Web -  www.temagamicommunityfoundation.com 
Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/TemagamiCF 
 
Co-operatively and actively nurture and care for the place we know as Temagami-the land and its 

inhabitants-for today and the future. 
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